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22 August 2006 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
By e-mail 
 
 
Dear  Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  Cost Allocation Review – August 21 letters select issues  
 
GEC views the Board staff proposal set out in your letter of August 21st in regard to the 
allocation of CDM costs to be a reasonable proposal that appropriately matches expected costs 
with expected benefiting customer classes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
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